PPCA General Meeting October 11th, 2004
     President, Karl Gloeckner, opened the meeting at 7:00pm.  

     The Treasurer’s report was given by Susan Gloeckner.  After the membership had a moment to look over the report Kathleen Ireland made a motion to approve with Karl Gloeckner’s second.  Passed unopposed.

     The minutes from January 2004 were handed out to all the members and time was given for the reading of the minutes.  Susan made a motion to approve the minutes with Karl’s second.  Passed unopposed.

     Concerned citizen, Cal Deal, spoke on an issue of paved parking in a public median located south of the First Christian Church on SE 13th Street between SE 3rd Ave and SE 2nd Street.  The major concern of PPCA is that it might send a message to other local businesses that they can do the same thing to area medians throughout our area.  President Karl Gloeckner will attend future meetings with the proper City departments and Officials.  Karl will inform PPCA’s membership of any progress at the November 8, 2004 meeting.  A motion was made by Jan Meister with Susan Gloeckner’s second to send a letter to the City in regards to the paved parking at this median.  Passed unopposed.

     Next representatives from the City’s Firefighters including EMS personnel gave a presentation about the Bond Referendum on the November ballot.  The buildings are in dire need of upgrading to store necessary equipment and better living quarters.  This also would include upgrading generators that are needed in case of power outages usually due to hurricanes.  It was very informative and all the members stated that they would support this Bond with a “yes” vote in November.  Many members even thanked them all for doing such a great job as firefighters and EMS personnel.  

     Next a police officer came to take concerns from the members about prostitution and the drug traffic occurring near Federal Hwy.  David Cassinoff a certified CERT member spoke about these problems and various ideas were shared about how to deal with them.  The officer also shared with us the problems the police are having due to shortages of manpower and the need for tougher laws in dealing with these certain problems. 

     Nominations followed.  They are as follows:

Karl Gloeckner – President

Larry Strang – Vice President

Susan Gloeckner – Treasurer

Jan Meister – Secretary

Board of Directors: David Cassinoff, Kathleen Ireland and Judy Nelson.

     The final nominations and election will be held at the November 8th general meeting.

     Next Jan spoke about the annual Toys for Tykes to be held in December.  BMW will store the toys for PPCA and Carlos will once again be our bi-lingual Santa.  In addition to the hospitals various children’s departments we will also include the Ronald McDonald House. 

     Russ Gagliano next talked about the Antique Car Show which will be held on December 4th.  PPCA will have a booth at this event which is sponsored by SABA (South Andrews Business Association.)  We will be collecting toys at the booth.  This event is in honor of our Military men and women; past and present.  In addition to the antique cars they will have music, food and activities for all ages to enjoy.  

     A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Jan with Karl’s second.  

